
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, October 27 
Digging Deeper (Jr. and Sr. High) 9:30-10:15 AM 
Worship Service 10:30 AM  

*Corporate Prayer Meeting 3:00-4:00 PM 

Tuesday, October 29 
Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM 

Wednesday, October 30 
Women’s Book Study 6:30-8:30 PM  

Thursday, October 31 
Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM (in the chapel)  
Eastwood Youth is cancelled this week.  

Sunday, November 2 
Free Clothing 9:30-11:00 AM  

Sunday, November 3 
Digging Deeper (Jr. and Sr. High) 9:30-10:15 AM 
Worship Service 10:30 AM  
The Lord’s Supper  

*Young Adults’ Fellowship 1:00-3:00 PM 

Office Hours: Monday-Thursday, 9:00 AM-3:00 PM 

Gymnasium Open 
The gym will be open for fellowship following the morning 
worship service. There is no childcare provided during this time. 
So, please keep an eye on your children to ensure their safety. 

Serving Opportunity: Baking for Sunday Morning Fellowship   
If you would like to bake for Sunday morning fellowship, please 
sign up at the Welcome Centre.  

UPCOMING EVENTS    

Young Adults' Potluck Fellowship 
Sunday, November 3, 1:00-3:00 PM 
The Wiltsie's Home: 13 Havenridge Court 

If you are between the ages of 18 and 35, come and hang out 
with us for food, fun, and fellowship around God's Word. 

Please bring a side dish, a drink, or a dessert to share. And if you 
own a Bible, bring that as well. 

Baby Shower  
Saturday, November 16, 2:00-4:00 PM 

Ladies, join us for a baby shower honouring Emily Morrison. This 
is a lovely way to support Emily while enjoying fellowship, 
games, and refreshments. 

If you would like to contribute to the group gift, please bring 
your cash donation to the Welcome Centre. 

Operation Christmas Child   
Operation Christmas Child is a project of Samaritan’s Purse, an 
international relief organization. Their mission is to provide their 
partners around the world with shoeboxes filled with small toys, 
hygiene items, and school supplies as a means of reaching out 
to children in their own communities with the Good News of 
Jesus Christ.  

To participate, pick up a shoebox in the foyer, fill it, and return it 
to the church by Sunday, November 17. If possible, please 
include the $12 shipping fee required to ship each shoebox.   

Looking Ahead  
Wednesday, November 6: Men’s Book Study 7:00-9:00 PM 

Sunday, November 17: Shoeboxes are due back to the church.  


